
Hearing Loop Installed 
Set your hearing aid to T-Coil.  

For information, see our Ushers. 

August 14, 2022 

Welcome   
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Prelude Open Our Eyes 
Amy Berger  
Call to Worship  
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 
Hymn #117 O God, Our Help in Ages Past  
 

School Supply Giveaway Update 
Dianne Debelak 
 

Prayer Concerns 

Special Music  I Refuse 
Praise Team 

Scripture Genesis 37:19-30 
Dorothy Haney  
 

Message The Good Brother? 
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #127 Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah  
 

Sending Forth 

Church Wi-Fi Password 
The church Wi-Fi password is  
proverbs15:3 (small p and no spaces) 

Sermon Series: The Mixed Up Tale of God’s  

Salvation:  A Joseph Story 

 



Please Pray For: 
 
 
Ongoing Medical Concerns: 
Harold  & Betty Collins 
Brian MacGowan receiving treatments for vision issues 
Don Stackhouse 
Joan Knepp 
Jerry Freet   
Denny Myers 
Kurt Schwartz 
Stan Heckaman 
Ron Davidhizar 
Dean Guard 
 
Cancer Treatment: 
Sally Guard’s brother, Gary Stutzman 

Andy Wysong 

 

Weekly Events 
Sunday Morning Worship 
9:00 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Office Hours 
Tuesdays through Thursdays,   
9:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

Contact Us 
Address 
301 East Market St. 
Nappanee, IN 46550 
Telephone 
(574) 773-4183 
Fax 
(574) 773-2833 
Email 
office@nappaneeumc.com 
Website 
www.nappaneeumc.com 



MEETINGS, SPECIAL EVENTS & PROGRAMS 
 

APPLE FESTIVAL SIGN-UP 

There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board to volunteer with our booth at 
the Apple Festival.  

THANK YOU! 

Thank you to everyone who helped provide school supplies, helped pack the 
bags, and helped hand them out.  

KENTUCKY FLOODING 

Help our friends in Kentucky by giving to UMCOR to help with the Kentucky 
flooding - Many of us have a special interest in eastern Kentucky where the 
flooding happened since we went on mission trips to Lower Beech Fork for 
many years.  We also give to Red Bird Mission and Henderson Settlement 
which are both in the affected area.  Go to UMCOR or Facebook/Red Bird Mis-
sion for more information. 

You may either give to UMCOR US Disaster Response Fund Advance Special 
#901670 to help where needed most, or to Kentucky Disaster Response Ad-
vance Special #200902 which goes to fund recovery to both the Kentucky tor-
nadoes and the recent flooding.  Give generously remembering that 100% of 
what you give goes to help with disaster funding. 

SACRED GROUNDS 

A sign-up sheet is available in the coffee bar for Sacred Grounds hostesses 
through September. You may sign up to bring snacks, goodies, etc.  If you 
have questions, see Roxy. 

PARKING LOT 

Due to weather, the work on the parking lot has been changed. They will be 
sealing the west half of the parking lot sometime this week. Once it has been 
fully sealed they will work on striping it, so be on the lookout for where it is 
safe to park.  

BETTER TOGETHER 

Everyone is welcome to join the Better Together group for dinner in Warsaw, 
on August 22nd, at 6:00 pm.  We will be dining at El Arriero Mexican Grill at 
819 N. Detroit St.   

MEETINGS 

 Staff-Parish will meet at 7 pm on August 23rd.  



Sermon Notes—The Good Brother? 


